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Council Officers 
2010-2011 

Chaplin 
Fr Michael Hall 
732-269-2208 Ext. 116 
Grand Knight 
SK  James H. Mlodgenski 
732-349-1755                     
Deputy Grand Knight 
SK Ronald J. Pikor PFN 
732-849-0770 
Chancellor 
SK Craig Kostick 
732-269-4322 
Recorder 
SK  Howard Smullen 
732-269-9023 
Financial Secretary 
Michael Talian 
732-269-4203 
Treasure 
SK  Joseph M. Nutry 
732-240-2571  
Warden 
SK Donald J O’Connor 
732-349-1916 
Advocate 
SK Michael J. Masucci Jr. 
732-330-3412 
Inside Guard 
James R. Higgins 
1-848-333-3665 
Outside Guard 
Kevin McMahon 
732-341-4937 
Lecturer 
Ronald Filan 
732-269-6014 
 3- year Trustee 
SK  Vincent P. Eckersley PGK 
732-269-1739 
2- year Trustee 
SK  Joseph V. Mockapetris PGK 
732-341-4886 
1- Year Trustee 
SK  William Mackintosh  PGK 
732-269-1954 

July  2010 
GRAND KNIGHT’S REPORT 

 
Dear Brother Knights: 
 

First of all I would like to thank everyone for having the confidence in 
me to elect me Grand Knight for the upcoming Columbian Year. Our Past Grand 
Knight Vinny Eckersley brought back some programs that we have forgotten 
about and I will try to keep them going. Thanks Vinny for giving me a good 
starting point. 

 The council elected a group of officers with a combination of Knights 
with a lot of experience and some of our newer members who will bring in some 
new ideas. After talking to them I’m excited about working with all of them and 
I’m looking forward to a great year. 

 One idea was to have our annual picnic on August 14th this year instead 
of waiting to September when the weather is unpredictable. Also we are 
combining our picnic with the 4th Degree so we can introduce everyone to the 4th 
Degree and maybe help you decide on becoming a 4th Degree member. 

 We are now into our yearly Concert Series at Veteran’s Park in Bayville 
where we will be selling hot dogs and hamburgers. The Concert Series 
Committee is all set to go and doing a fantastic job so stop by and say Hello. 

            Our Annual Golf Classic is scheduled for July 14th and hopefully we will 
see a lot of our Brothers at this event. 

 An important date for us is July 17th when we will have the Installation of 
Officers. It will start with the 4PM Mass in the church and the installation will 
follow immediately in the Chapel. 

   My goal for this year is to bring back some forgotten programs and try 
to make it more interesting. This way we can bring in some new members. And 
hopefully bring back some of our more experienced members to help. 

 
Vivat Jesus, 
James Mlodgenski 
Grand Knight 
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Holy Communion is the shortest and 
safest way to Heaven. 

Pope St. Pius X 

Meetings 
Meetings - 1st and 3rd Weds. of each month at  
St. Barnabas Church in Fr. Brennen Hall. 
All meetings start promptly at 8 PM.  
Officers Meeting- 1st Wednesday at 6:30 PM. 

 
 

UP COMING EVENTS!!! 
 

Wednesday-July 14, 2010 14th Annual Charity Golf Classic (Application Attached to News Letter) 
Saturday July 17, 2010 Installation of Officers 4 PM Mass at St Barnabas Church 
Saturday-August 14, 2010 K of C 8603 Annual Picnic (Information Attached to News Letter) 
Sunday-August 29, 2010 5th Sunday Communion Breakfast at “Time to Dine”, Rt. 9 Bayville after the 

8AM Mass. 
  

 

PLEASE PRAY FOR… 
 

Jennifer Fortunato Tony Calvitti Joe Mockapetris PGK 
Linda O’Donnell Martin Pisano John Taylor 
Pardo Spedaliere PGK Pat Schreier Emmit Worthy Jr. PGK 
Herman “Bud” Cooper PGK Bill Martin Monica Brewi-Bijoux 
Brielle Bijoux Susan Walton Ava Slinchak 
Veronica Metzler Linda Mackintosh Pat Kelly 
Joe Colleta Pat Colleta Will Stockham 
Martha Connor Peter Fortunato Sr. Edward Mlodzienski 
Al Kessler PGK All The Troops  

 

RECECTLY DEPARTED 
BROTHERS 

 
 SK Ralph C. Hodges Jr.  

 
 
 
 

E-Mail Addresses!!! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

We are asking all members to update their E-Mail address. This way we can keep 
everyone up to date on the affairs of the Council. In the future everyone with an E-Mail 
address will receive the News Letter by E-Mail. By doing this we can save the Council 
the cost of printing and sending the News Letter through the mail. Also the News Letter 
will be posted on our web site for all to read. To update your  E-Mail address  just send 
an E-Mail to 8603@comcast.net  Thank you. 

mailto:8603@comcast.net


     
 

 

 
Chaplin’s Report 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

 

   Baptism Procedure   
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1- All babies receive gifts at the first Sunday mass. 
2- Members of K of C St. Barnabas Council #8603 and their immediate families who have a baptism at 

the St. Barnabas Church, Bayville, NJ in a private ceremony will receive gifts at the ceremony 
provided that the Brother Knight gives the Council  two weeks’ notice. Should the Brother Knight 
fail to give the Council  two weeks’ notice the gifts will not be presented at the ceremony but can be 
picked up at the Parish Office when they are ready. 

3- Members of K of C St. Barnabas Council #8603 and their immediate families who have a baptism at 
a church other then the St. Barnabas Church, Bayville, NJ can pick up their gifts at the Parish Office 
provided that the Brother Knight gives the Council two weeks’ notice. 

Brother Knights, 

It is a great blessing for me as the new parochial vicar here at St. Barnabas to work closely with you as 
the chaplain for Council #8603.   I have met many of you at Masses and other events over the past 
weeks.  I was first introduced to the Knights by my now deceased Grandfather Michael Martone, who 
was a fourth degree, past Grand Knight and very committed to his council in Long Island.  My personal 
experience with the Knights was not significant until I entered seminary for the Diocese of Trenton.  It 
was then that I experienced firsthand the tremendous support both spiritually and financially that the 
Knights provide for those pursuing vocations in the Church.  It would not be an exaggeration to say that 
many seminarians would not make it through the seminary without the help of the Knights.  As I have 
gotten to know this organization better, I recognized that you bring that same level of support to Priests 
and Religious, but that is only the tip of the iceberg of the good work that the Knights do.  It was during 
my time in the seminary that I realized I should become a part of this organization that was doing so 
much for me in my own vocational journey (still gotta do the 4th degree though). The guiding principles 
of Charity, Unity, Fraternity, and Patriotism permeate every aspect of the work that is done by this 
organization in this country and around the world.  What is more impressive and perhaps more 
important is the strong and unflinching witness of good Catholic men who have faith and live their faith 
in all aspects of their lives.  The work you do is essential to the Church both on universal and local 
levels.  I hope that in my time here with you at St. Barnabas that I will be able to pray with you and 
work alongside of you, continuing the good work, God’s work, that you do.  God bless you.   

Vivat Jesus, 
Brother Knight Rev. Michael Hall  
 
 



     
 

 

 

Hospitalized Brothers 

 

 

 

Bumper Sticker of the Month 

 

 

 

Welcome Frank Kearney 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you know of a Brother Knight from Council # 8603 who has been hospitalized for 
three days or more, please contact   George Vogt at 732-269-2916  so we can present 
him with  our Council 8603 robe. 

Due to the high cost of having the News Letter printed and mailed to our members 
starting with the July 2010 issue we will be sending out the News Letter quarterly. 
Sending out the News Letter by email has reduced the cost but less than half of our 
members receive it by email. 

This year we will have a new District Deputy for our Council. State Deputy Herbert C. 
Meyer has appointed Frank Kearney PGK, PFN to service our Council. I’m sure that 
most of our Brothers know Frank from his many years of dedication to the Order. He is 
a member of St. John the Apostle #12940, Lakehurst where he served as the Grand 
Knight and Financial Secretary until his appointment. Also Frank is a member of the 
John D. McMahon Assembly #1926 and was the assembly’s Faithful Navigator. I know 
that with Frank’s many years of experience he will be of great help to our Council. I’m 
looking forward to working with him this coming year. 



     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

John D. McMahon Assembly #1926 
St. Barnabas Council # 8603 

Annual Picnic 
When: August 14th, 2010 

Where: Veteran’s Park Pavilion 
Bayville, NJ 

 
Time: 3:00 PM 

We will supply Hamburgers, Hot Dogs, Salads, Desert and Water. 

*****IF YOU WOULD LIKE SODA, WINE OR*******  

*******BEER PLEASE BRING IT WITH YOU.******* 
 

                          

 John D. McMahon Assembly #1926 
St. Barnabas Council # 8603 

 Annual Picnic 
 

Name:_______________________________    
Number Attending______  
 
Please mail this before August 7th to: 
Jim Mlodgenski GK 
844 Mizzen Ave 
Beachwood, NJ 08722  
For more information call Jim at 732-349-1755 

 



     
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Knights of Columbus 
St. Barnabas Council #8603 

33 Woodland Ave 
Bayville, NJ 08721 

 
 

14th Annual Charity Golf Classic 
Wednesday, July 14, 2010 
Cedar Creek Golf Course 

Bayville, NJ 
 

FOUR MAN TEAM SCRAMBLE FORMAT 
$85.00 PER PERSON 
Registration and Continental Breakfast begins at 6:30 AM 
Shotgun start at 8:00 AM 
Greens fees, Cart, Breakfast, Gift Bag, Snacks, Prizes and Luncheon (Hot & Cold Luncheon with open Bar) are 
included. 
 
The Awards Luncheon will be held directly after the tournament at: 
St. Barnabas Church 
Father Brennen Hall 
33 Woodland Ave 
Bayville, NJ 
Awards include: First Place Team, Closest to Pin and Longest Drive (both men and women) 
 
Send completed application and check (payable to Bill Grablauskas, referencing KofC 8603 Golf Outing) to: 
Bill Grablauskas 
60 Warren Grove Road 
Barnegat, NJ 08005 
 

Golfer #1 
Name:_________________________________ 
Address:_______________________________ 
City, State, Zip:_________________________ 
Phone:_________________________________ 
 

Golfer #2 
Name:_________________________________ 
Address:_______________________________ 
City, State, Zip:_________________________ 
Phone:_________________________________ 

Golfer #3 
Name:_________________________________ 
Address:_______________________________ 
City, State, Zip:_________________________ 
Phone:_________________________________ 
 

Golfer #4 
Name:_________________________________ 
Address:_______________________________ 
City, State, Zip:_________________________ 
Phone:_________________________________ 

 
If you don’t have a Foursome we will assign players accordingly. 
 
For Registration or further information contact Bill Grablauskas at (609) 660-9441 (Home) or (732) 674-6309 or 
go to www.kofc8603.com  
 

http://www.kofc8603.com

